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WELCOME TO THE AUGUST 2016 TRARALGON FARMERS’ MARKET 
Well! It finally happened. For the first time in nearly 10 years, and after having just about everything 
thrown at us on Friday & Saturday, our last market (July) was abandoned for safety reasons. We note a few 
brave souls decided to soldier on and we hope it was worthwhile and incident free. Hopefully all will be 
right from the September market onwards. 
 
Today is supposed to be mostly sunny with the temperature struggling to 16°C. Good luck - Fred & Geoff 

Next Market - Saturday, 24th September 2016, 8am to 1pm 

STREATRADER 

Have you registered with Streatrader ?? 

Who has to register?  Anyone who sells anything that 

people eat or drink - whether raw, partly prepared or 

fully prepared and it includes live animals & plants. 

Registration is easy; google Streatrader or: 

see www.streatrader.health.vic.gov.au 

So … if this is you, you must register, otherwise you 

may not be able to trade at our market. We will be 

running checks over the next few markets - please 

have your certificate available. 

Seymour Heritage Rail Centre X31 Locomotive 

Heritage Train Tour 

  

Today the Seymour Heritage Rail Centre will arrive 

with a train, pulled by 50 year old locomotive X31.  

The train will arrive in Traralgon around 12 Noon.  

The Centre is advertising Traralgon Farmers Market 

extensively across it potential passengers.   

Traralgon farmers market would like you to stay back 

a bit longer past 1 PM. Can you stay, please?. 

CHANGES ARE COMING TO THE MARKET 
 

As we previously advised, we have to get  off the 

grass as the traffic is killing both the trees and the 

grass. 

 

As of the next market, Saturday 24/9/16, we will be 

closing off East Bound side of Kay St to traffic and 

we will be using the service centre (Northern) side 

for stall holders plus the small carpark off Kay 

Street. The other half of the market will be using 

the Fire track on the Church (Southern) side.  

 

Since all stallholders will now be setting up on 

bitumen, you will need suitable weights that will 

secure your Gazabo in windy conditions. If you 

don’t have them you cannot put it up ,talk to Fred 

or Geoff. 

 

All these changes are coming at a considerable cost 

to close of the road, signage etc. so stall fees will be 

raised by $5 next month. Fred & Geoff will be 

discussing this and the lay out with you all during 

the course of the day. 

ECO-BAGS 

 

Our new supply of Eco-Bags has been ordered with 

only minor cosmetic changes. 

 

We should receive them by the next market, but we 

will distribute them as soon as we can. 

 

Thank you for your enthusiastic support . 

Reminder - Safety First at the Market  

 

Got gas cooking? Have you checked the equipment 

including hoses and valves lately? 

Electrical? Are cords in good condition and have they 

been tested and tagged recently? 



THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 
 
 

MARKET CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Manager:  Fred Sandall 
Administration: Geoff Neal 
Address:  P O Box 203, Traralgon 3844 
Phone No:  0409 232 715 
Email:  info@traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 
Web:   www.traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 
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Like Us  

on Facebook 
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DATES  TO  REMEMBER 

 

Saturday 27th August - Traralgon Farmers Market  

    Heritage Rail Visit - 1.30pm finish 

Saturday 24th September - Traralgon farmers Market  

     NEW LOCATION 

 

Saturday 22nd October - Traralgon Farmers Market 

Our Mascot coming soon ... 


